Jim Edens

I strongly oppose the Advanced Clean Car and Truck Rule. This is an unrealistic mandate that will
harm our citizens and businesses of New Mexico.

EV's are sitting on dealers lots throughout the country. The major automakers are cutting back
production due to the lack of demand. EV's MAY be part of the solution but this rule is an
overreach of epic proportion.



